
 
 

 

What is your cancellation policy? 

 

It is basically about mutual respect and communication. We know that our circumstances 

change and at times you may not be able to make a scheduled appointment.  However, 

Martin would appreciate you contacting him at least 24 hours prior [phone, text, email] or as 

soon as you know that you can’t make a session time.  Remember- the time you reserved 

could have be given to another student and one day that student might be you!. 


